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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 31, 1966

Mr. Don L. Bowen

The Hartford Insurance Group
655 Broadway

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: $5,000 One-Well Plugging Bond,
EPROC Associates
9w SE, Section 3, Township 29
North, Range 16 West

Dear Sir:

We have your lstter dated March 29, 1966, wherein you
request cancellation of the above-captioned bond.

We are unable to comply with your request inasmuch as the
Report of Final Plugging has not been approved by our Aztec
District Office. By copy of this letter we are requesting EPROC
Aesociates $6 contact Mr. Emery Arnold, 01l Conservation Commission,
Aztec, New Mexico, regarding regulations in connection with approval

of the final plugging report.
Very truly yours,

I. R. TRUWJILLO
Administrative

IRT/og

cc: EPROC Associatea
4705 N. 32nd Place
Fhoenix, Arizona

Mr. Emery Arnold /

01l Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexdico



